
 
 
 
 

Ref No: NSE/CML/2016/16                                                                   November 28, 2016  

 

 
The Company Secretary 

All Listed Companies 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
Sub: Clarification regarding submission of Limited Review Report on Financial Results 

 

Regulation 33(3)(c)(i) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 states that:   

“In case the listed entity opts to submit unaudited financial results, they shall be subject to limited 

review by the statutory auditors of the listed entity and shall be accompanied by the limited review 

report.” 

 

In this regards, the SEBI has clarified as follows:  

 

‘No specific exemption has been given from the requirement of submitting the limited review 

report along with the unaudited consolidated financial results in case the unaudited standalone 

financial results have been accompanied by the limited review report.’ 

 

This is for your information please. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

For National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
 
 
 
 

Kautuk Upadhyay 

Manager 

 


